

## Maine Professional Drivers Association

"Committed to Safety, Courtesy, and Professionalism"

## RICHARD ESPONNETTE MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM

What type of scholarship? A \$500 scholarship awarded to a student for the

second semester of an accredited school or a

certified truck driving school.

Who is eligible? Members, spouses, children, and grandchildren will

get first consideration; if there are no applications,

any eligible student will be considered.

What are the judging rules? \* Scholastic record

\* Participation in school and community

\* Personal interest

\* Financial need

What is the selection procedure? The applications will be reviewed by the

Scholarship Committee of the Maine Professional

**Drivers Association** 

Are there any obligations or restrictions? Yes. The student must notify the organization so

that payment can be made to the school.

Can a student reapply the next year? Yes. Previous applicants may reapply and will be

considered on an equal basis with the new

applicants.

When will we know? Announcement will be made at the next MPDA

General Meeting after the October deadline.

Deadline for submitting application is **October 1** of the current year.

Please mail letter and application to:

Maine Professional Drivers Association P.O. Box 322, Biddeford, ME 04005 or email to executive.director@mpda.org



## Maine Professional Drivers Association

"Committed to Safety, Courtesy, and Professionalism"

## SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION

Name of Applicant:
Home address:
Telephone number: (
Name of MPDA sponsor:
Relationship (if any):
School currently attending:
Date graduated:
School activities: (athletics & clubs)
Community activities:
Hobbies & interests:
Have you been employed? Yes/ No
Give a brief description of your job:
Name & location of school that you plan to attend:

Please enclose a letter with this application stating why you would like to receive this scholarship.

Please mail the letter and application to: Maine Professional Drivers Association P.O. Box 322, Biddeford, ME 04005 or email to executive.director@mpda.org